
From: Wesley Whiteside 
Sent: October 12, 2021 9:53 AM
To: 'Palamar, Jeff'
Cc: ' '; 'Dr. Michael Burdz 
( )'; 'Lesley Gosselin'; 'Sandie k. Wagner'; 'Amanda 
Rodriguez'
Subject: RE: Knowles Centre, MGEU and Amanda Rodriguez
 
Hi Jeff,
 
Thank you for your response and confirming Knowles Centre’s agreement to the 
Union’s extension request.  Once the MGEU’s Screening Committee has reviewed 
the particulars of both grievances and determines how the Union wishes to 
proceed, we will be in contact with you and Knowles Centre re: next steps.  Please 
do not hesitate to contact me in the interim if you have any questions or concerns.
 
Sincerely,
 
Wesley Whiteside
Staff Representative

Manitoba Government and General Employees' Union
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The contents of this e-mail message and all attachments are intended for the 
confidential use of the addressee.  Any retention, review, reproduction, distribution 
or disclosure other than by the addressee is prohibited.  Please notify us 
immediately if we have transmitted this message to you in error.
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